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Construction update 

We are pleased to inform you that works 
so far have been progressing well. 

Clydebank and Yoker 
Earlier in the summer we completed 
construction of a new open-air water 
channel, replacing the existing outfall 
which was moved to make way for the 
bridge positioning.

We are progressing the new bridge 
connection road on the north side which 
will join onto Dock Street. Its alignment 
and a new roundabout are now visible and 
once complete, the road surfacing will be 
carried out towards the end of the project.

At the riverside, we’re continuing works 
preparing for the bridge pier foundations 
and will be mobilising barges and a crane 
as we build a layby berth on the Clyde.

We’re also working with Scottish Power 
Energy Networks to install the connections 
which will provide power for the bridge 
plant room and enable the bridge to open 
and close to river traffic.

Renfrew
Construction of the new road from Argyll 
Avenue to the bridge is going well with 
drainage works underway.

Steel works are started on the south side 
of the river for the bridge pier and over 
the coming months we’ll be continuing to 
deliver the drainage, new road kerbing and 
complete the pier works.

Bridge construction
Fabrication of the bridge is nearing 
completion with painting of both sections 
underway. We will be installing the two 
sections of the bridge in 2024. 
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Achieving MAXIMUM Considerate 
Constructors Scheme scores

As part of our goal to deliver lasting impact, 
we welcome regular audits from the 
Considerate Constructors Scheme, a not-for-
profit organisation that works side-by-side 
with the construction industry and the public 
to raise standards and build trust in 
construction. 

We are delighted to have received maximum 
scores in the latest audit. Scoring 15/15 
points in the ‘Respect the Community’, ‘Care 
for the Environment’ and ‘Value their 
Workforce’ categories is testament to our 
team’s commitment to delivering lasting 
impact.

Welcoming Invest in 
Renfrewshire

We recently welcomed staff and 
clients of Invest in Renfrewshire's 
training academy.

GRAHAM is committed to working 
with local employability partners 
such as Invest in Renfrewshire to 
ensure residents who have an 
interest in pursuing a career 
within the construction sector can 
access opportunities on site. 

Invest in Renfrewshire provide 
training, employability and job 
search support for Renfrewshire 
residents and have become an 
important delivery partner for 
GRAHAM.

The visitors enjoyed an overview 
of the project and a construction 
careers presentation before 
heading out on site to gain a 
better understanding of how a 
live site operates.

Supporting learning for local 
primary school pupils

We are proud to share that we recently 
supported Dargavel Primary School with the  
purchase of outdoor playground learning 
equipment. 

Following discussions with the teaching staff, 
Jim Armour (Contracts Manager) and Gary 
Redpath (Social Impact Business Partner) 
visited the school to present the donation. 
During their time at the school, Jim and Gary 
attended the weekly assembly where Jim gave 
an overview of the project and answered some 
questions from the inquisitive pupils!
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